
Hello, Derby Residents, 

Here is your weekly update for 12-30-2024. 
 

1. A reminder that the City’s winter parking ban is in effect 
until April 1, 2025. It requires alternate side parking each 
month. The details can be found at www.derbyct.gov and 
look at the banner at the top of the page. 
 

2. There will be a New Year’s Eve Fireworks display on 
Tuesday December 31, 2024 at 7 pm.  It will be set off by 
the City of Shelton and visible from the downtown area 
and the same spots as the 4th of July display. 
 

3. Derby City Hall will be closed on Tuesday and Wednesday 
December 31 and January 1st in observance of the New 
Year holiday. Trash and Recycling will be delayed one day 
beginning on 01-01-2025. 
 

4. We wish all residents and friends of Derby a Happy and 
Healthy New Year.  We hope you have a safe and restful 
holiday with warm thoughts for a prosperous 2025. 
 

5. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or 
City of Derby CT on Facebook. 
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